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Photo: Charlie’s Mobil Gas Station on Main Street, Sandy Creek. Photo from Charlie Worden
Charlie’s Mobil Station was located on Main Street in Sandy Creek and was owned by Charlie and Pauline Worden. This station was located where the present Sandy Creek Fire Station is today. Next door, north, (far left of photo) was a used car lot that was owned by Charlie Worden and Earl “Red” Lewis. This photo dates to between 1946 and 1948. 
August 1, 2007 will mark the sixth year of the Sandy Creek History Center, my sixth year as historian and the sixth year for volunteers Sally Turo, Betty Atkinson, Phyllis LeBeau, Irene Fuller and Frances Bellinger. We are proud of the work we do and the many things we have accomplished for this town and villages. Preservation of town photographs, historic records and materials is our number one goal. The book projects are meant to document, educate and share our rich history. The many grants we have received have helped with preservation and continue to keep us technologically updated.
Norman Widrig came into the office recently looking for information on William McDougall who is buried in Wesleyan Cemetery and was in the War of 1812. We have no record of him in that war and are seeking further information. Please call if you can help!
I will be in my office on Fridays from 9am to 4pm and by appointment on Saturdays. The exception will be Friday, July 20th. I can be reached by phone at 387-5456 x 7 (home phone 695-2820) or by e-mail at historian@sandycreekny.us. Our web site address is http://sandycreekny.tripod.com
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